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Greetings Fellow Ponders, 

 

Wow, where did summer go? Hard to believe that Sep-
tember is already here. The Fair is done, leaves will be 
falling and for me, school starts up yet again. Father win-
ter is starting to creep in with cooler nights. Time to start 
thinking about maybe placing a net over your pond to 
keep leaves out. Make sure you have cool water or fall 
food ready for our fin friends. 

Reinstein Woods will be having their Fall Festival on Sat-
urday September 20

th
 from 10 to 4. This is a wonderful 

chance for kids to have a great time with nature and all 
her magic. Consider donating an hour of your time to 
man our booth. You can help make fish sand magnets or 
hand out fish crackers to our future ponders. Oh yes, we 
also answer questions from the adults but we are there 
for the kids.  

The snow has not yet fallen but we have scheduled our 
Christmas Party for our regular meeting night in Decem-
ber. More info will be coming next month. So save the 
date December 12

th
. 

I look forward to this month’s meeting because it will be 
an evening of knowledge sharing.  Let’s test ourselves 
and see how much we know and what we want to learn 
about. So please come with questions in hand and your 
thinking caps on. But most important lets have some fun. 

 

Yours in ponding, 

Chris 



Erie County Fair 2014 

Erie County Fair celebrated it’s 175th year this summer. Our 

club built a pond many years ago outside the Creative Arts 

building at Gate 2. Times have changed and the building is 

now the home for the 4H, but our pond is still there. People 

comment on how nice this permeant display looks. Please 

consider next year donating a little time to come to the fair 

and man our wonderful "booth". You can sit under a tree and 

talk with people that have questions about the pond, fish and 

our club. This is how I learned about the club many years 

ago. Save the dates of August 6th -17
th
, 2015 and think Fair. 



If you would like to bring refreshments to a meeting, you will be reimbursed for 

expenses for up to $25.00 (receipts must be turned into Nancy) 

General info: 8-9 bottles of pop, some diet 

Any refreshments or snacks of your choice: Cheese & Crackers, veggies, fruit, 

chips, dip, pepperoni, salad, jello, cookies, cake, brownies, etc. 

We do not have use of any kitchen supplies, so you may need to bring serving 

utensils, trays, bowls, baskets, knives, or whatever is needed to serve your type 

of refreshments 

The club will provide: Coffee, hot cups, creamer, sugar, small plates, paper cups, 

plastic silverware, napkins 

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer please contact Barbara We-

ber 688-7924 

Refreshments for 2014 

Jan.:  Potluck, please bring a dish to pass 

Feb.:  Sandy Crawford & Diane Young 

Mar.: Mary O’Connor 

Apr.:  Carol Krajewski 

May: Nancy Wojnowski 

June:  

July:  Ann Marshall & Rob Smith 

Aug.:  Angie Cyrek 

Sep.:  Bev & Nate Jarmuz 

Oct.:  Carol Filipski, Elaine Starek, Rose 

Schaeffer 

Nov.:  

Next Board of 

Directors Meeting 

7:30 PM  

Thursday, September 25th 

At the home of 

Angie Cyrek 

3771 Bowen Road 

Lancaster, NY 

All members are welcome to 

attend RSVP to 685-0330 
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Sunshine 

 



NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB 

404 Elmwood Ave. 

North Tonawanda, NY 14120 

TO: 

September—Reinstein Fall Festival 

December—Christmas party 

 

NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB 

UP-COMING EVENTS IN WESTERN NEW YORK 

THE NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB MEETS THE SECOND FRIDAY OF THE MONTH @ 7pm 

THE ZION UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST, 15 KOENIG CIRCLE, TONANANDA, NY 14150 

ALSO VISIT US ONLINE AT www.nfkpc.org 

First Class Mail 


